
SUBMISSION FORM 
Submission form for feedback about Council’s proposed amendments to the 
Public Water Supply 2016 (publically notified) 5 June 2019.

YOUR DETAILS (PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY)

Name	 Phone

Postal Address

Town or RD	 Postcode	  Email

Are you writing this submission as:           A residential customer 	          On behalf of an organisation

If on behalf of an organisation, please name the organisation and your position:

Organisation	 Position

Would you like to speak to your submission at a Hearing Panel meeting in Richmond held for this purpose?                 

Yes                              No

Do you support the proposed changes to the bylaw?         Yes                              No	                       In part

Do you support the proposed approach for determining a baseline?          Yes                              No	        

If not please provide your view and preference and any suggestions on a preferred approach.

My feedback relates to:  Determination of the baseline             Other proposed amendments          (Reference number from table on pages 4/5)

Provide details of your feedback:  
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Please send your submission to:  
Executive Assistant – Engineering 
Draft Water Supply Bylaw 2016 
Tasman District Council 
Private Bag 4 
Richmond 7050

Or drop your submission into the 
Council at 189 Queen Street, Richmond 
or your local library or service centre.  
Alternatively email your submission to: 
info@tasman.govt.nz or fax to  
03 543 9524.

Submissions close at 4.00pm on Friday 5 July 2019

Please note: All written submissions will be made available to Councillors and the public.  
Please write clearly, as all submissions are photocopied. Extra comments can be supplied on a separate sheet. 
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